NOTICE OF PROPERTY TAX INCREASE
The Town of Mount Airy has tentatively adopted a 2024 millage rate which will require an increase in property taxes by 17.77 percent.
[bookmark: _GoBack]All concerned citizens are invited to attend the public hearings on this tax increase to be held at Town Hall, 1231 Dicks Hill Parkway, Mount Airy, Georgia on September 4 , 2024 at 9:00 am and 3:00 pm.
Time and place of additional hearing on this tax increase will be at Town Hall, 1231 Dicks Hill Parkway, Mount Airy, Georgia on September 9, 2024 at 7:00 pm.
Please note, there is no change to the proposed millage rate.  The tax increase is the result of property values increasing, as well an inflationary increase, thereby making total tax more.
This tentative increase will result in a millage rate of 3.910 mills, an increase of .590 mills.  Without this tentative tax increase, the millage rate will be no more than 3.320 mills.  The proposed tax increase for a home with a fair market value of $100,000 is approximately $23.60.
